
Special Voting Meeting
of the South Fayette

Township School Board
The South Fayette Township
Board of School Directors has
scheduled  a  Special  Voting
Meeting on Monday, August 5,
2024, at 6 p.m. for 2024-2025
personnel hiring. The meeting
will be held virtually and will
be  live-streamed  using  a
YouTube link. The link will be
posted  on  the  District’s
website by noon on Monday,
August 5, 2024.


